ATTACHMENT 8
Letter of Support (Highly Encouraged)
Although submission of a Letter of Support is optional, all applicants are highly encouraged to include at least one support letter from a tribe that will be served by the project and/or will be involved in the project. If the applicant is a tribe, the letter should be from that tribe. If the applicant is an NGO or tribal organization, the letter should be from the tribe partnering with the applicant on the project. The support letter must (1) describe the tribe’s interest or involvement in the project, and (2) indicate the extent to which the project has the support of the tribe. For application, we highly encourage a letter of support from participating tribes. If your project is awarded, we will require a more formal commitment based on each tribe’s internal structure, such as a Tribal Resolution or similar document. Support letters have no word limit and can be a PDF.
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